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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 21st June 2015: The Twelfth Sunday of the Year B: Psalter Week 4
Sunday (21st)       9.30 am: Twelfth Sunday of the Year B  Confirmation Mass: Pro Populo
Monday (22nd)        No Mass
Tuesday (23rd)    10.00 am Feria: Emeye’s Family: Thanksgiving God’s guidance and protection
Wednesday (24th) 6.00 pm Birth of St John the Baptist: Paul Onyemalu RIP
Thursday (25th)   10.00 am Feria: Emeye’s Family: Thanksgiving God’s guidance and protection
Friday (26th)
          6.00 pm Feria: Emeye’s Family: Thanksgiving God’s guidance and protection
Saturday (27th)    10.00 pm Feria: Emeye’s Family: Thanksgiving God’s guidance and protection
Sunday (28th)       9.30 am Thirteenth Sunday of the Year B: Pro Populo
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 14th June 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £316.70 made up of £207.00 Gift Aid and £109.70 Planned Giving and Loose, Vocation Sunday Collection: £39.25. Thank you.    
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 14th June 2015: 70
Readers’ Rota for 28th June 2015, Thirteenth Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Amaka Akeze, 

Psalm/Accl: Ada Okoye, 2nd: Jonas Munius, Bidding Prayer: Rachel Duddin
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
The Sacrament of Confirmation will take place this Sunday, 21st June during the 9.30am Mass. We welcome Bishop Hugh who will be presiding at the Mass and conferring the Sacrament on the candidates. We pray for the candidates and wish them every best in their spiritual growth. May I use this opportunity to thank members of St Andrew’s Community for their relentless effort in instructing the candidates for the past several months leading up to the reception of the Sacraments today. Everyone is welcome to the hall for tea and coffee and a chat with the Bishop.
Parish Barbeque will take place next Sunday, 28th June. Please help in any way you can to make the event an enjoyable one by making donations of food items, drinks or money to be to be used on that day. Please invite your friends from other parishes to join us for the event. Thanks. 
Bishop’s Golden Jubilee Trophy: Following last year’s successful visit to Duff House Royal Golf Club Banff it was agreed to return there this year. Date: Friday 3rd July 2015, Venue: Duff House Royal Golf Club Tee, Times: from 12noon, Cost: £43 to include one round of golf and a two course meal.

National Pilgrimage to Keith on 400th Anniversary of St John Ogilvie’s Martyrdom: Date: 4th July 2015, Venue: Kynock Park, Keith Moray, AB55 5EN, Time: 12noon: Showcase of the Catholic Church in Scotland, Stall and Entertainment for all ages, 3pm Mass with Bishops and Priests, Confessions before Mass 

Many Thanks to Gustav and Kim Ferrao for spending several days to install the sound and video systems in our parish hall free of charge. The Hall is now ready for use during Masses and Services whenever we move out of the church for repairs. Many thanks too to all who assisted Gustav during the installation of the systems.  
Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 0745083147       Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road

